
I strongly support Bill H7382.  This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provided badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades.   
 
Currently, I have two students enrolled at URI and have had to deal with the housing shortage 
and the increasing cost of finding new accommodations for them with these restrictions. 
 
My thanks, 
Nancy Ponte 
 


